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 Redington Frognal 

Asociation

OBJ2017/0323/P 23/03/2017  22:36:28 Redington Frognal Association objects to the excavation of  an underground parking facility on the 

grounds that it will increase the capacity for car parking and promote vehicle use.

We are also concerned about the potential to divert the course of subterranean water, due to the 

presence of an underground aquifer.  

If Camden is minded to grant consent, we should wish to see 50% of the car parking forecourt returned 

to front garden, with  a front boundary hedge, in order to remove the negative impact on the 

Conservation Area of the existing off-street parking arrangement.

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

 Redington Frognal 

Asociation
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Secretary

 Redington Frognal 

Asociation
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Secretary
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Asociation

OBJ2017/0323/P 23/03/2017  22:36:10Nancy Mayo

Secretary

 Redington Frognal 

Asociation
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Secretary
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Secretary
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Secretary
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Secretary
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